Sean Connery

May 15, 2010

Mr. Rhett Butler President E.R. Butler & Co. 55 Prince Street New York, NY 10012

Dear Rhett:

Thank you for your very kind donation of the use of your fantastic display windows for this year's Dressed to Kilt show. We heard many people commenting on the kilts and couture in your windows, and my colleagues received many inquiries about the new Scottish kilt shop in Soho. I trust that this proved to be a beneficial experience for you.

From its very humble beginnings Dressed to Kilt is now the highest profile Scottish event outside of Scotland. This has been achieved, in no small part, because of the support that individual's like you have provided. Thank you again for your help.

O ammy

Yours for Scotland,

Sean Connery